
From: Stokes-Murray, Lynn <LStokes-Murray@MCNAIR.NET>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 9/6/2017 11:08:46 AM
Subject:

Do you happen to have any written information on the drug drop program we discussed last week.  We mentioned it to our clients but 
they are in need of some type of written request.   Thanks much Danny!

Sent from my iPad
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